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Welcoming back Ms Clements 
 

Dear Seven Hills West School Community,  

 

This term, I have had the privilege of leading Seven Hills West Public School as relieving Principal. 

Over the past 10 weeks I have worked with a community that is most definitely focused on ‘growing 

great human beings every day’.  

 

The staff are some of the most resilient, dedicated and knowledgeable teachers and administrators 

I’ve had the pleasure of working with in 22 years of teaching and leading. They work tirelessly every 

day, at times putting aside their own family concerns to ensure their students at Seven Hills West are 

receiving the best possible education and support.  

 

Students at Seven Hills West are kind, energetic and full of wonderful spirit. They welcomed me into 

their world, reminded me the importance of making connections and were always happy to join me 

in a song! 

 

I was welcomed by the P & C and had the pleasure of meeting many parents in the playground, at 

assemblies or working together to support your children. The Parents and carers, like their children 

and the staff, have been wonderfully welcoming and trusted me to keep the school moving forward 

in good directions.  

 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome back Ms Shanti Clements, who will be returning to Seven 

Hills West Public School as Principal as of Monday 10th October, Week 1 Term 4.  

 

I thank Ms Clements for the opportunity to lead the school for Term 3 and wish her and the Seven 

Hills West School community a prosperous future.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 
 

Mrs Belinda Barber      

Principal (Rel)     

19.9.2022 
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